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Comments: I'm against a gravel pit on Jackson Mountain. Although the gravel pit may beneficial to the roads in

Pagosa Springs Co. there has been concerns on the fact that more gravel trucks will enter and exit onto highway

160. Another concern from people who will be living near the proposed gravel pit is noise and dust increases.

Furthermore, the biggest concern would be the safety of Jackson Mountain users. With more than a dozen gravel

trucks everyday the dust and crushing of rocks will cause health issues for bike and vehicle traffic. Another idea

could be to build a gravel pit in a space with less recreational users and close communities. Overall, a gravel pit

might be good for our roads and give us easy access to gravel, but it will cause many health and safety problems

as a result.

 


